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Lulworth House Residential Care Home residents enjoy a bowling
outing

Bowling alley
Last week, a group of our ladies from Lulworth House Residential Care Home had a fun morning trip to the bowling alley.

Marvellous Mai, Joyful Jackie, Spectacular Sue and Jazzy Janet had a blast! It was great to see them having so much fun together.
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Nursery invitation
Some of our residents took a walk last week to our local nursery school to deliver a special invitation. We are really looking

forward to re-starting our intergenerational sessions (with some Easter themed treats for all!) as our residents love to spend time

with the youngsters and vice versa!

Dear Cece's Rainbow kids. We would like to invite you to a special Easter hunt (date to be confirmed). We hope you can find

some chocolate eggs at the end of the rainbow! Lot of love, everyone at Lulworth xxx

Helping hands
A number of our residents are keen to help maintain things around our Home and like to offer their help with jobs, including

washing up and laying the dining tables, which can provide a sense of purpose and accomplishment.

We are always very grateful for these helping hands!
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